FROM THE PRINCIPAL’'S DESK
September 10, 2021

“In a world where you can choose to be anything, choose kind.”

BACK to SCHOOL NIGHT
This annual event will be hosted, virtually, on Monday, September 27, 2021 with the video link
release at 3:00 PM. Please watch for additional details and your class link which will be sent to
you, by your child’s teacher, before the scheduled release time.

SCHOOL PICTURES
Monday, September 13"
Please complete the order form which was included in last week’s Wednesday folder and sent
via messenger from Mrs. Napoles. We were delayed due to the flooding....but it is time to put
your smile on! Class photos will not be taken at this time but we are hopeful to schedule group
snapshots in the spring.

DISMISSAL CHANGES
Dismissal changes are NOT permitted to be sent, via email, during the school day that the
dismissal change is requested. Your request MUST be in writing and sent to the teacher and
Mrs. Napoles PRIOR to the start of the school day. Just this week, we had an email sent at 2:50
PM for a dismissal change at 3:00 PM. IF you find you have an EMERGENCY that requires a
change that day, you must CALL the office.

WE ARE OUTSIDE...
....almost every day. Please be sure that your child is dressed appropriately for weather —
including rain. We will still be taking a walk or enjoying a snack, out of doors, when we can.
Make sure that your child has appropriate footwear and — when necessary — an umbrella.

Student stamina has increased and our days are filled with engaging opportunities for
learning. It is wonderful to have students in the building all day and we appreciate your
attention to maintaining healthy habits while monitoring your learner to ensure that they arrive
at school healthy and ready to learn!

Enjoy the weekend!



